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Welcome to the 2015 academic year at Dominic College. As you are aware our One:One Laptop Program is an important framework that we use to facilitate and enhance learning by our Year 7 students and beyond.

We have learnt that it is essential that both students and parents receive the same information about the care of laptops, access to laptops and the internet, safe use of the internet and all the necessary details about effective storage of files.

Students will receive their laptops at a Year 7 student and parent ‘Laptop Collection Evening’ designed to ensure responsible use of laptops by students and enhance parent knowledge and understanding of the program and our expectations of students.
 
This ‘Laptop Collection Evening’ is scheduled to be held on Tuesday 10th February at 6.15pm, the evening will conclude by 7.15pm.

This event will be held in the Savio Classrooms, please make your way up to these classroom and follow the signs to the room hosting your House group.

During this session all Year 7 students will collect their laptops as well as take part in a ‘getting started’ session.  After this students will spend dedicated time in the following days learning other essential skills to enable effective and confident use of the devices in the classroom.

Yours sincerely
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Ms Beth Gilligan
Principal
image1.emf

